
We Want to Hear 
from You!

The Mendocino County Local Childcare & 
Development Planning Council (LPC) 
invites you to attend our annual Public 
Meeting on April 8, 2024!

Mendocino County Office of Education 
2240 Old River Rd, Ukiah
Alder Boardroom

In person

Virtually

The LPC will be discussing the supply and demand for early 
care and education, which will aid the Council in setting 
priorities to allocate state and federal grant funds. 

MEETING INFORMATION
Monday, April 8

2:00-3:00pm

meet.google.com/vcn-xbzd-bzm



The goals of the LPC are to: 

Promote access to quality childcare and 
development services
Collaborate with community organizations and 
government agencies to provide families the 
best possible childcare options
Assess the county’s childcare needs once every 
five years
Prepare a countywide childcare plan to mobilize 
public and private resources
Develop priorities for allocation of state and 
federal childcare grant funds
Support training and professional development 
of childcare providers

For more information about Mendocino County LPC, 
visit mcoe.us

Have questions? Interested in joining the Council?
Contact Maddie Torrey, LPC Coordinator: 

mtorrey@mcoe.us
707-467-5160




